
Town Manager’s Update 

October 13, 2016

 
 

Announcements 
 

• The Merrimack “Senior Fair” is Wednesday, October 19
th

 from 9-11:30 at the John O’Leary 

Adult Community Center.  Organizations that offer services to seniors will be available to 

answer questions and provide information, such as Elderly Services of Greater Nashua, NH Fuel 

Assistance, Living at Home Senior Care, Affordable Hearing, St. Joseph Community Services / 

Meals on Wheels, Merrimack Library and Nashua Eye Associates to name a few. 

 

• The annual “Drug Take Back” day is Saturday, October 22
nd

 from 10 AM to 2 PM at the Police 

Station.   

Bring in your unwanted, unused prescription medications for safe and proper disposal in our 

drug drop-off box in our lobby.  The take back initiative is strictly anonymous. 

 

• The Parks & Recreation Department is gearing up for the 24
th

 Annual Halloween Party which 

will take place on Friday, October 28
th

 from 5 – 8 pm at Wasserman Park. 

 

• Absentee ballots for the November 8
th

 General Election are now available, the Supervisors of 

the Checklist will be holding voter registration sessions on the following dates and times: 

 

- Saturday, October 15
th

 from 9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. at the Library 

- Wednesday, October 19
th

 from 7:00 – 9:00 p.m. at the Library 

- Tuesday, October 25
th

 from 7:00 – 9:00 p.m. at the Library 

- Tuesday, November 1
st
 from 7:00 - 9:00 p.m. at Town Hall 

 

• If weather conditions permit, Eversource’s transmission vendor will have a helicopter between 

the hours of 8 AM - 4PM on Monday, October 17
th

 or Tuesday, October 18
th

 to perform "storm 

hardening" maintenance on the transmission system. A helicopter is being used due to the 

remote location of this transmission line, which not easily accessed by transmission line crews.  

The transmission system maintenance location is between Mallard Point Road and Buck 

Meadow Lane.  This work is expected to take one day to complete.  
 

 

Town Manager’s Report 

 

• Merrimack Girl Scout Troop 10916 recently completed work on a video, “How to use the 

Merrimack Transfer Station”.  The girls did a wonderful job on the project.  The video can be 

seen on community cable channel and the Public Works Facebook page. 

 


